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Kierra Farmer

Brecksville-Broadview Heights

Kierra Farmer is a senior at Brecksville-Broadview Heights
High School and is enrolled in CVCC'’s Architectural and
Mechanical Design (AMD) program instructed by Erik Ward.
Kierra has always had a passion for interior design, and
after visiting CVCC on a field trip and finding out about the
AMD program, it was a no-brainer.

“Utilizing different computer software has been my favorite
aspect about class because | enjoy challenging myself. It's
been so cool to design something from scratch and take it
from paper, to software, to a physical item. Especially
implementing and seeing all of the little details like how
many pieces of wood, screws, and so on that the design
needs.” -Kierra Farmer

Kierra is also involved in the SkillsUSA organization at CVCC as the Programming
Coordinator, and is running to be Regional Officer! After graduation, Kierra plans to attend
college to pursue a degree in interior design or business and entrepreneurship; her dream is
to be a business owner. Kierra would also like to dive into cosmetology, another one of her
passions.

“My time at CVCC has truly been life changing. It’s helped me figure out several unknowns,
and has led me to much success. | would recommend CVCC and the AMD program to all
underclassman.” -Kierra Farmer

Outside of academics, Kayla is on the flagline team at her high school and is also involved in

Student Government as the CVCC student representative for her high school. She also works
at Five Below and has a passion for doing nails. Keep up the amazing work, Kierra!
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